
  
Office of the Sark Electricity Price Control Commissioner   

Notice 

Thursday, 12th April, 2018  

  

I published my proposed determination on electricity prices on Sark on the 14th March, 2018. You 
may recall that I had reached the preliminary conclusion that the current basic tariff of 66p/kWh, 
and prices for larger customers, are not fair and reasonable. I requested comments from interested 
parties by 29th March and then extended it to 12th April following a request from Collas – Crill, who 
act for Sark Electricity Limited (SEL), who sought further information. I have now received another 
request for information relating to the costs of electricity generation and other matters. In order to 
give sufficient time to SEL to consider this information, I am extending the consultation period until 
30th April, 2018. This extension applies to all interested parties. 

  

Anthony White  

Commissioner  

commissioner@epc.sark.gg  

  

  


